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EuPA 2012 – Glasgow  9th – 12th  July 2012. 
New Horizons and Applications for Proteomics 

Plans are now well in hand for this outstanding meeting where over 300 presentations await you 
including: 

• 24 World class speakers  
• 250 Posters/Free communications  
• 6 Workshops  
• 9 Round Table Lunch & Learning Sessions  
• 25 Trade Exhibitions  
• Late breaking abstract opportunities – see website for more information  

Earlybird Registration Deadline – 18th May 
 - and the BSPR membership renewal date for reduced rates extended to 18th May too.  
 - have you registered yet? 

 
Annual General Meeting 
 The AGM of the Society will be held on Tuesday 10th July 2012 at 13.00 hours at the EuPA BSPR 
meeting in the Glasgow Royal Concert Hall.   
  
Election of Officers – 2012. 
 During the year, David O’connor resigned as President on appointment to a new post in China 
and Rainer Cramer resigned as Vice-President because of pressure of other commitments.  Andy Pitt is 
now acting President and Steve Pennington acting Vice President.  Nominations are therefore sought 
for the posts of President and Vice-president. There are also vacancies for Directors.  Nomination forms 
for these vacancies will be circulated to members shortly. 
 
2012 Proteomics and Graphic Art Contest 
 For the artistically inclined, why not enter your results for this competition too?  For further details, 
see the conference website. – deadline extended to 15th May 2012. 
 
EuPA Summer School – Proteomic Basics 
 The BSPR is offering 2 fellowships to enable Ph D students / early stage post docs to attend this 
school which will be held on 19 – 25 August 2012 in Italy.  For further information see the BSPR 
website.  Closing date for applications 1st June 2012.  
 
Membership Renewal 
 Subscriptions for 2012 were due on 1st January 2012. If you have paid by standing order, your 
membership renewal will have been confirmed by Neil Kitteringham. If you think your membership 
should have been paid by standing order and you have had no confirmation from Neil, please contact 
Josie Beeley (josie.beeley@glasgow.ac.uk) who will try to sort this out for you. Otherwise subscriptions 
can be paid by cheque (£20) sent to our membership secretary (www.bspr.org). Subscriptions must be 
paid by 18th May 2012 to qualify for the member’s registration rate at EuPA 2012.  
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